
 

 

 

 

CALLING FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST FOR SPECIALIST REPORT WRITERS 

Ministry of Justice is calling for expressions of interest for selection onto their report writers 

list: 

The term “specialist report writer” means any person from whom a psychological report has 

been requested under s133 of the Care of Children Act 2004 or under s 178 of the Children, 

Young Persons and Their Families Act 1989 (CYFS Act). We envision this fitting alongside a 

specialist report writers current work load.  

The Court is currently looking nationwide for registered psychologists. 

Criteria for selection: 

a. Be a registered psychologist with a current practising certificate; 

b. Be a financial member of the New Zealand Psychological Society or the New 

Zealand College of Clinical Psychologists; and 

c. Have five years’ clinical experience or its equivalent, including a minimum of three 

years’ experience in child and family work. 

For interested parties please contact david.edney@justice.govt.nz 04-918-8462 and an 

application for inclusion pack will be sent to you.  
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